
 

 

PRESS RELEASE OF 28 AUGUST 2019 

OF PERROT DUVAL HOLDING SA 

 

Perrot Duval Holding SA, Geneva (SIX Swiss Exchange: PEDU; "Perrot Duval") which 

specializes in automation, informs that the closing of the agreement regarding the sale 

by Perrot Duval of the "Infranor group" (Infranor Holding Ltd. and its 11 subsidiaries, 

as well as Bleu-Indim SA) to Guangzhou Hao Zhi Industrial Co. Ltd., Guangzhou is 

scheduled not before the middle of September 2019 and not for the first days of 

September 2019, as announced earlier on 22 July 2019. 

 

This press release is available on the company’s website of Perrot Duval and can be 

downloaded from http://www.perrotduval.com/article.php3?id_article=7. The Annual Report 

2017/2018 and the Half-year Report 2018/19 of Perrot Duval are also available in PDF format 

on our website and can be downloaded from 

http://www.perrotduval.com/article.php3?id_article=8.  

 

Further information can be obtained from: 

Nicolas Eichenberger, Chairman of the Board of Directors 

Perrot Duval Holding SA, c/o Perrot Duval Management SA 

Place de la Gare 11, P.O. Box, CH-1296 Coppet 

Tel. +41 22 776 61 44, Fax +41 22 776 19 17,  

E-mail nicolas.eichenberger@perrotduval.com 
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